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MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 22ND AUGUST2011

Attending – Jill Lee, Frank Cuthbert, Derek Whiting. George Carter, Fred Lee, Michael Scott, Eric Lee, Frazer Johnston and Graham Bell,

Apologies – Linda Purnell, Mike and Lovaine Irving and Alan Weighell

The early part of the meeting was taken up with discussion regarding the replacement of the ziggurat in the market place which is in a poor state of repair and will only last until next summer’s planting takes place.  Further details will emerge as this project progresses,  particularly the cost involved and the form which the replacement will take.

Matters Arising from the minutes of the previous meeting –

Regarding the Stokesley Motors Roundabout – it was decided that the new ring bed be planted with bulbs for the spring.

The recent Coffee Morning realised a net profit of £435.00, a pleasing increase on last year’s total.  Thanks are due for the stalwart efforts of a very reduced work force.  Many thanks are due to all who were kind enough to donate prizes for the tombola and cakes for the cake stall.  The generosity of many local businesses is much appreciated.

The litter picking day will take place on Saturday 10th September- all volunteers to meet at the Town Hall at 9.30 a.m. where litter pickers and gloves will be provided.  There will be free refreshments following the work.

Treasurer’s Report  The treasurer reported that unfortunately SPIOTA have lost the sponsorship of both the Stokesley Motors and Meadowfield roundabouts totalling £800 00 per annum, and consequently new sponsors are now being sought for these locations.

Thursday work – General upkeep of the floral displays until removal of the tubs prior to show week.

There being no further business the meeting closed

NEXT MEETING MONDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 2011

